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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Made muffin pizzas 
 

 Made smoothies with carrots, apples and oranges    
 

  Apple paint printing 
 

 Made walls and different buildings with bricks and shaving foam 
 

 Played in the space role play area 
 

 Made a picture frame and talked about what characters we would like as 

friends 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Be playing in our green grocers shop looking at different fruit and  

vegetables 
 

 Investigating transporting water 
 

 Using weighing scales to look at different weights 
 

 Making  musical shakers with lentils 

Home learning… 

 

֎ Look at different foods around the house, talk about which are healthy and  

not so healthy, which are good/not so good for our teeth.  
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Important Notices  

 

Half term: Monday 13th –Friday 17th 
  

Monday 20th February: Nursery is closed  

for an INSET day  


